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Big things coming up

Queen’s Birthday Paid Union MeetingYr 6 Sports @ Maidstone

Tuesday 14th June

Vol 1 Issue 3

Monday 6th June Thursday 16th June

School will finish @ 1pm

Thank you for your support!

Interschool Cross Country from Sunday 22nd May

All Yr 6 students attending 
Maidstone with other 

schools for whanaungatanga.

Reporting Absences
When reporting an absence 
please give an explanation or 
describe symptoms if unwell.

Be a positive role model

Focus until Friday 17th June

Be honest and genuine
Have a positive attitude
Show honesty
Include others
Be respectful to everyone
Know and follow all of the 
school GEMS!

Change of weather
Please make sure your child(ren) 
have a change of clothes in their 
bag - the puddles are inviting!

Sapphire students who like football…Inter school Comp information click HERE!

Support Staff Week

Tuesday 7th - 
Friday 10th June

https://drive.google.com/file/d/13x61cRp7Kq3ENA_uqLZZ5P4gze5hSBo_/view?usp=sharing
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What’s coming up / 
reminders

❏ Queens Birthday 
Monday 6th June

❏ Support Staff Week 
7th-10th June

❏ Whānau hui

Wednesday 8th 5-6pm

❏ Interschool Swimming 
Thursday 9th June

❏ Yr 6 Sports Day @ 
Maidstone 

Tuesday 14th June

❏ Gymfest                         

Thursday 16th June 
(years 1-3) 

Friday 17th June

(years 4-6)

❏ PUM - School Finish @ 
1pm

           Thursday 16th June

❏ Emerald Hosting 
Assembly 

Friday 17th June

❏ Lucky Book Club 
Orders Due In

Friday 17th June

❏ Whirinaki Whole 
School Trip

          Monday 20th June

❏ Matariki Celebration

Wednesday 22nd June

Sushi
Available to order 

each Tuesday 
through 

Lunchonline

PTA Lunch Tricky’s
Available to order 

each Friday 
through 

Lunchonline

Have you seen our new info Screen?

Available to order 
for 30th June 
through the 

School Office

Award winners

Birthdays coming up
Emerald: Murphy & Keadyn
Moonstone: Emmett & 
Kaydence

Quick links
Winter wellness Wednesday 
information HERE

As you look in through 
the office window you 
will notice a screen 

with up to date 
information - check it 

out!

GEMS awards for Growth: Producing our best work

GEMS afternoon!
We had an awesome time celebrating the GEMS this afternoon. It 
was lead by an amazing group of leaders, please have a watch 
of this video - luckily the rain held off!

As part of our Matariki Week we have organised to take 
the students on a trip to Upper Hutt Library and Whirinaki 
Whare Taonga to visit the Maiangi Waitai: Ātea-ā-rangi 
Interstellar exhibition and complete an art activity 
related to the exhibition.

As the Whirinaki experience can only accommodate a 
certain number at a time, we have split the school into 4 
groups with tuakana teina (older and younger) pairs, 2 
groups will go on Monday 20th June and 2 groups will go 
on Wednesday 22nd June. We will be travelling by bus and 
leave shortly after 9am and return before 3pm.
A notice has gone home today regarding this trip.

Matariki Trip planning

https://www.lunchonline.co.nz/
https://www.lunchonline.co.nz/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/19G6KIhFmVqoCqCPebHZXwL6AjlsvOdR1/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/152N3urik8QupTTmp0uoKk86iongG1fvG/view?usp=sharing
https://youtu.be/9sb19GM23YY




Advertise your business - For a small koha which will go straight towards the Year 6 dinner at 
the end of the year, you can have an advertising space for your business. Please contact 

Kelly at the office if you would like to do this. 

Birchville School Board Invites you…
The School Board would like to extend an invitation to 
anyone in the school community to attend the next 

School Board meeting on Thursday 30th June to discuss 
the possibility of moving to an 18 month election cycle. 
We will be electing new Board members in September so 
this is a good time for anyone interested to come along 
and get a feel of what this requires. If this is of interest 

to you please join us at 6:30pm in the staffroom.

Pink Shirt Day 2022
Thank you to everyone who 
dressed up in pink or as an 

anti-bullying superhero for Pink 
Shirt Day. Well done to our prize 

winners from each block!

Shout out: Quinn’s Dry Cleaning Ltd 
(next to Firestone) for dry cleaning 
our Kapa Haka uniforms for FREE!

Assembly
Emerald Block will be hosting our Full 

School Assembly on Friday 17th June. You 
are more than welcome to come and 

celebrate along with us!


